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Monday 15th January 2024 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  

 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone has had a wonderful first week back- we certainly have. As 

you know, this term our topic is ‘Microsociety’. This is one of the most exciting and useful topics 

Bonneville has to offer and we as teachers love facilitating it! Along with our lessons this term, we 

have the opportunity to be part of The Economist’s ‘Topic Talk Festival’ 

https://talk.economistfoundation.org  

 

The Festival brings Topical Talk lessons to life by giving students the chance to discuss what they 

are learning about in the classroom on a global scale. Young people are invited to learn from, 

and exchange ideas with, a host of international peers and topic experts. Each Festival is packed 

with inspiring activities, online events and awards for thoughtful conversations and ideas. 

 

We cannot wait to be a part of this festival. It will involve a weekly lesson as well as activities to 

keep children occupied at home. As we already have a packed timetable, we will be offering 

this provision as an after school club. This will be FREE to all year 5 students and will take place on 

Thursdays 3:15pm -4:15pm for the whole spring term and will commence from Thursday 18th 

January 2024. 

 

We think this is a wonderful source of enrichment for children of all abilities and urge everyone to 

attend as not only will it support their ‘Microsociety’ learning but also their knowledge of the wider 

world.  

 

If you would like your child to attend this free club, please indicate on SCOPAY. You will also need 

to sign a permission form, which will be sent home with your children.  

 

If there are any questions at all, please let us know!  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks 

Year 5 Teachers  
 

 

 

https://talk.economistfoundation.org/

